Len Kendall

From: Terrance Stokka <tstokka@juno.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 10:32 AM
To: Len Kendall

Subject: Burgess Extended Family Proposal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Never provide your network username and
password requested via email. Please call IT Customer Service at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this
message.
Leonard,

| don't believe we have met. | am chairman of the Black Forest Land Use Committee.

| read the proposal for the Burgess proposal and made some comments. | want to ask you some questions.

Wouldn't it be much more cost effective to just build the second home and run a waterline from the existing well to
the new home? The subdivision costs and new well costs would be much more than the other alternative.

We are opposed to dividing the 5-acre lot into 2 lots when the zoning is RR-5.
Terry Stokka

P.S. Ilook forward to meeting you someday.
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